
Title: 

Mr 

Forename: 

Barry 

Surname: 

Lewis 

Name and title under which you would like this response to appear: 

Tim Hewitt, Chair WiMAX Forum RWG  

Representing: 

Organisation 

Organisation (if applicable): 

WiMAX Forum 

Email: 

rwg-chair@wimaxforum.org 

What do you want Ofcom to keep confidential?: 

Keep nothing confidential 

If you want part of your response kept confidential, which parts?: 

Ofcom may publish a response summary: 

Yes 

I confirm that I have read the declaration: 

Yes 

Ofcom should only publish this response after the consultation has 
ended: 

You may publish my response on receipt 



Question 1: Do you agree that the case for making changes requested by 
UK Broadband to its licence has been made? If not, why would it not be 
appropriate to vary UK Broadband?s Wireless Telegraphy Public 
Fixed Wireless Access Operator Licence by (i) allowing application 
neutrality and (ii) increasing the permitted maximum in-band EIRP, 
and why would it not be appropriate to vary the licence as soon as 
practicable?: 

The 3400-3600 MHz frequency range is an important band for the WiMAX Forum 
which is already certifying fixed and nomadic wireless access equipment and will be 
certificating mobile WiMAX products in this frequency range. Therefore the WiMAX 
Forum supports the proposal for licence variation and believes the case has been made 
to allow application neutrality within the 3.5 GHz band in the UK. The WiMAX 
Forum agrees this should happen as soon as practicable. 

Comments: 

 


